
From: PDR Zoning Administration 

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 3:13 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Cc: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR; Mantey, Leonard A. - PDR 

Subject: FW: I am opposed to 3600 Grove  

 
FYI. 

 

William C. Davidson 

Zoning Administrator 
 

From: Jane Wilson [mailto:jane.wilson0109@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 11:51 AM 

To: PDR Zoning Administration <PDRZoningAdministration@rva.gov> 

Subject: I am opposed to 3600 Grove  

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

  

As owner of 3103 Grove Ave. I am strongly opposed to the current plans for a large structure 

being planned 3600 Grove. It is way over the top in terms of the crowding, congestion and 

parking challenges it will create. Not to mention the destruction to green space it will create. 

Someone can do better with this space - much better. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jane Wilson 

 

 
Jane Ellen Holliday Wilson 
3103 Grove Ave. 
Richmond, VA 23221 
(804) 677-0109 
jane.wilson0109@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 

 

 


